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CITB 

Head Office 
Sand Martin House 

Bittern Way 
Peterborough 

PE2 8TY 
 
 

Email: information.governance@citb.co.uk 
www.citb.co.uk  

 
 
Dear   
 
Freedom of Information Request: 442020 
  
Thank you for contacting CITB requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  Your 
email, dated 25 February 2021, asked for the following information in relation to confidential waste: 
  
1. Has confidential waste being procured via tender or framework or another means? 
2. Actual contract values of each framework/contract (& any sub lots)  
3. Start date & duration of contract 
4. Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the extension?  
5. Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either extended or 

renewed?  
6. Who is the procurement officer responsible for this contract and could you provide their email address 

and phone number please? 
7. Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract and could you provide 

their email address and phone number please? 
8. Who is the current supplier? 
9. If your current supplier is a Facilities Management/Waste Company, which sub-contractor services your 

organisation? 
 
Our response is as follows: 

 
1. Contract awarded via ESPO framework 981 
2. Contract award value £25,000. Actual value for 2020 <£2000. 
3. 01/12/2018. Framework runs until 31/11/2022. 
4. 12 months 
5. CITB will utilise extensions available on the existing framework.  
6. Not provided as personal information 
7. Not provided as personal information 
8. Shred Station 
9. N/A 

 
The disposal of CITB confidential waste at the CITB head office is covered by Peterborough City Council 
as part of the service agreement for the Sand Martin House premises occupied by CITB in Peterborough. 
 
If you are unhappy with this response, or you wish to complain about any aspect of the handling of your 
request, then you should contact me in the first instance. If informal resolution is not possible and you are 
still dissatisfied, then you may apply for an independent internal review by contacting Adrian Beckingham, 
Corporate Performance Director, CITB, Sand Martin House, Bittern Way, Peterborough, PB2 8TY or email 
adrian.beckingham@citb.co.uk. 
 
If you remain unhappy following an internal review, you may take your complaint to the Information 
Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. Further details of the 
role and powers of the Information Commissioner can be found on the Commissioners website: 
https://ico.org.uk/ 
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Yours sincerely 
 
 
For and on behalf of 
Jonathan Francis 
Information Risk & Data Governance Manager 




